
  

 

Date and Venue: 

Saturday 18th March 2023 at 11.00am 

Waltham Cross 

 

MOTHERS 
DAY BRUNCH 

TWW invites you to attend a brunch for our 
fabulous Zarephath Ladies. Let’s come 

together to support and encourage one 
another with stories of our journey’s so far. 

We know we are not alone, but sometimes if 
you do not talk to someone who is 

experiencing the same thing as you, you may 
think you are. 

We all need encouragement and a bit of 
nibbles won’t hurt!! 

 


